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9:30 a.m. 

 
SUPPLEMENTAL AGENDA 

   
9-10. Memo from Attorney Nancy A. Porter concerning P.A. 08-67 concerning the protection 

of family violence victims in family relations matters. 
 
9-11. Letter from State’s Attorney Jonathan C. Benedict concerning the proposed revision to 

Section 37-2. 
 
9-12. Letter from Chief State’s Attorney Kevin T. Kane concerning the proposed revision to 

Section 37-2. 
 
9-13. Letter from Attorney Brian S. Carlow, Deputy Chief Public Defender, concerning 

prposed new Section 8-10 of the Code of Evidence and the proposed amendments to 
Practice Book Chapter 27 and Section 37-2. 

 
9-14. Letter from Attorney Tara L. Knight, on behalf of the Connecticut Criminal Defense 

Lawyers Association, concerning the proposed revision to Section 37-2. 
 
9-15. Letter from Attorneys Sarah Eagan and Jay Sicklick, on behalf of the Center for 

Children’s Advocacy, concerning the proposed revision to Section 32a-1 (c). 
 
9-16. Letter from Attorney Kevin R. Hennessy, on behalf of the CBIA, concerning the 

proposed revisions to Rule 5.5 of the Rules of Professional Conduct and Section 2-15A. 
 
9-17. Letter from Attorney Edward J. Gavin, on behalf of the Connecticut Criminal Defense 

Lawyers Association, concerning proposed new Section 8-10 of the Code of Evidence. 
 
9-18. Letter from Judge Joseph M. Shortall concerning the proposed revision to Practice Book 

Section 13-4 and proposed new Section 8-10 of the Code of Evidence. 
 
9-19. Letter from Attorney Robert C.E. Laney, on behalf of the Connecticut Defense Lawyers 

Association, concerning the proposed revision to Section 13-4. 
 
9-20. Letter from Attorney Humbert J. Polito, Jr. concerning the proposed revision to Section 
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13-4. 
 
9-21. Letter from Attorneys Christopher D. Bernard, Michael P. Koskoff, Joshua D. Koskoff, 

James D. Horwitz, and Kathleen Nastri concerning the proposed revision to Section 13-4. 
 
9-22. Letter from Attorney Joseph R. Mirrione, on behalf of the Connecticut Trial Lawyers 

Association, concerning the proposed revision to Section 13-4. 
 
9-23. Letter from Attorney Mark S. Rosenblit concerning the proposed revision to Section 13-

4. 
 
9-24. Letter from Attorney Michael J. Quinn concerning the proposed revision to Section 13-4. 
 


